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Wyse, Lisa (UTC)
From: Linda Logsdon Mm@ |

Sent:  Wednesday, May 23, 2007 10:>10 AM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Tr-070696 ’

In regards to TR-070696 Closing of Hickox Road I am very opposed to
this for several reasons. Added to traffic to other roads like Britt
Slough Where two of my sons live with small children not very good
for child safety. This would also affect the response time for fire
and emergency vehicles to the area. I live on Dike Road with a lot of
elderly neighbors and my mother who lives alone. Response time is
critical many have complications that make time a factor. Please
consider this in your decision hopefully not to close Hickox Road in
favor of o - -

BNSF Railway.

Thank~you
Linda Logsdon

Mt Vernon,Wa 98273

5/23/2007



